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I am writing to support this bill to prohibit the State and State political subdivisions from requiring
COVID-19 vaccinations as a condition of employment. Since the inception of the COVID-19
vaccine, we have learned a lot. We have learned that having a vaccine does not stop
transmission of the virus or prevent the person from getting the virus. Additionally, we know that
vaccines have waning effects. So it makes no sense to have a non-effective vaccination as a
condition of employment.



